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Dear Master Gardener, 
 
Another week has passed, filled with productivity and joy. 
The Azalea pruning class this morning at the extension 
was not only educational but also a lot of fun. The positive 
energy of the group and the progress made left a lasting 
impact. Teaching a hands-on class like this one was a new 
experience for me, but the feedback received was 
invaluable. It is important to embrace new teaching 
methods so I hope to have similar classes in the future. 
Here's to more enriching experiences! 
 
Its Tick season! When gardening, it's important to be 
aware of ticks, as they can carry diseases like Lyme 
disease. Wear protective clothing, such as long sleeves 
and pants, and consider using insect repellent. After 
spending time in the garden, thoroughly check your body 
for ticks, especially in hidden areas like behind the knees 
and under the arms. While leaf litter and underbrush is a 
haven for pollinators it is also a great place for ticks for be 
aware of your surroundings. 
 
The May/June Magnolia chronical is now live (Link below). 
Its another great issue so be sure to click the link below to 
read our newest issue. 
I need to issue an apology to our fantastic crew at the 
magnolia chronicle. Last week in my newsletter I forgot to 
update the content section of the magnolia chronicle. 
 
Dues are now considered late! 
If you have not paid your dues yet they are now $30. You 
can pay online using the link farther in the digest. 
Thank you for joining constant contact. Feel free to reach 
out if you have any questions or concerns. 
 



Happy Gardening, 
Derek Reed 

 

 

 

Magnolia Chronicle has a new look and a new location on 
the armgs.org website! New issues and archive issues can now be 

accessed from the main menu bar. 
 

In this issue of Magnolia Chronicle: 
• President's Message 
• Allergy-Free Gardening 
• Tool Tales: Gardening Gadgets That Grow on You 
• Chirps, Flutters, and Blooms: Spring Bird Migration in Arkansas 
• Blooms, Buds, and Bargains Across Arkansas: What’s Happening 

this Month 

Magnolia Chronicle 

 

Visit our Website 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

DIRECTORY TIME!!!! 
 
We are planning on making a printed directory again this year after not 
doing it for the past year. 

http://armgs.org/
https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010vxsFwtK1KF50TTrX4-Eayi2UJqKE7yecMXzs3yEVAfJKKETtKAKULW743CwSiBRItlurn_GzoUKv3t6unKqSb2oRyxCRhl3K5RTwxX_9nwB0IKHYQ6qZ-HddVPnTn-CFxUtIkkXwRdNhKqo610GKqeRAscFRgfZTvOpK68FTTs=&c=tDc9ajzR7CqGovm5HYR_KiiEKLnaKFBcMkOWp9lRR24k_i6WtBgqpg==&ch=kkTu4kunchZS5FHX20f2DNNWzjq-uJc6Lrm0OjsHJiR9o0nXwSYsYQ==
https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010vxsFwtK1KF50TTrX4-Eayi2UJqKE7yecMXzs3yEVAfJKKETtKAKUARR6Z72tJAqRmnp1TCcF8NtXmTZjUYPuX5Mh7HheDy7jQGbg5oKqIT96h6zbWTu4o3A4J0np64doq8vRu3Z6HA0vpTiJbp-GQ==&c=tDc9ajzR7CqGovm5HYR_KiiEKLnaKFBcMkOWp9lRR24k_i6WtBgqpg==&ch=kkTu4kunchZS5FHX20f2DNNWzjq-uJc6Lrm0OjsHJiR9o0nXwSYsYQ==


 
So in order to insure that everyone's information is correct please go 
to the directory on our ARMGS and check your information. If you wish 
to make changes to your listing please contact Cindy Strauss 
at cjstrauss@sbcglobal.net. 
 
You can find the directory by either logging into our armgs.org website 
and clicking on the directory tab on the bar above or you can check the 
PDF by clicking the link below. 
 
Thank You! 

 

PCMG 2024 Directory 

 

 

 

 

 

Both our March and April monthly meeting recordings have been 
added to our website. If you were unable to attend and want to watch 
them please click the links below to check them out! 

 

March 

 

April 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:cjstrauss@sbcglobal.net
http://armgs.org/
https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010vxsFwtK1KF50TTrX4-Eayi2UJqKE7yecMXzs3yEVAfJKKETtKAKUGZ9jefK25ZV3csWAyi_8zSL4S3IgUigMSOwGCT3SGmQDGGcHEskAjLSrFuMhrWmu3BqYFNsZn5rIwOA2qN3VljzdOAYDcG6IPaURPYLxzX7Jv5gcGG_4KOhvJlPduswe7uaivpe_M9pjUTclrPVapbs_QvsrOgJtfDOzRMPcIN-RJuurb_c2gkIrA4cKSc2B-aomTmz55dc&c=tDc9ajzR7CqGovm5HYR_KiiEKLnaKFBcMkOWp9lRR24k_i6WtBgqpg==&ch=kkTu4kunchZS5FHX20f2DNNWzjq-uJc6Lrm0OjsHJiR9o0nXwSYsYQ==
https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010vxsFwtK1KF50TTrX4-Eayi2UJqKE7yecMXzs3yEVAfJKKETtKAKUPQRdSyG8S5kC5nnfmEw5NqRq3Dom2oQJiMhla8b5a23dYDQNBnJx3RByhz00Olgt_AxJmOP0uo37ML76lPaZR6cSmsQX1PrJAfo6s30NEDLLUyh1ISaErDs7bWQSa9NQ0pfrVVItLdW&c=tDc9ajzR7CqGovm5HYR_KiiEKLnaKFBcMkOWp9lRR24k_i6WtBgqpg==&ch=kkTu4kunchZS5FHX20f2DNNWzjq-uJc6Lrm0OjsHJiR9o0nXwSYsYQ==
https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010vxsFwtK1KF50TTrX4-Eayi2UJqKE7yecMXzs3yEVAfJKKETtKAKUPQRdSyG8S5kyVHqDDuNByKllgbgQkemVYbfcsUWQwlPprt4EewQQn2_Tj-1V-xPBVqLGPy1H0ytDqkAGbtVXT3GE55ZCuyUieYzpCX8MGD36YD5rENSZAAkDP37hIM2FnMMaidRaBI0&c=tDc9ajzR7CqGovm5HYR_KiiEKLnaKFBcMkOWp9lRR24k_i6WtBgqpg==&ch=kkTu4kunchZS5FHX20f2DNNWzjq-uJc6Lrm0OjsHJiR9o0nXwSYsYQ==


 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

Join us Saturday June 8th for a tour of Natural State Lavender 
in Scott Ar. 
 
Saturday, June 8th - 9 a.m.      
  
13707 Lower Steel Rd 
 Scott, AR 
 
Contact Jo Anne Jennings 501-231-1566  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tour Izzy's Native Pollinator Garden 
 

Friday, June 14 – 10:00 a.m. 
8300 Hood Road, Roland 

Contact Jo Anne Jennings 
     501-231-1566 

Limited parking. Carpool if possible.  
 

 

 



 

Time to pay dues! 
PAST-APRIL DUES AMOUNT: 

$30 (After April 30th) 
ONLINE PAYMENTS!!!! 

Click Here to Pay Dues Online!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010vxsFwtK1KF50TTrX4-Eayi2UJqKE7yecMXzs3yEVAfJKKETtKAKUJ42QUjfTKhBalXKSW4-lcRXwooglkDX73VJVoPrxhTnPGkkJpkQThMe8p-69lQYRSfGnb8uh3921Oi-kmFvy0cQhmS1vHqbR7qiTAhtr5eUwy9kvEWsYtl17YHqVvt0jKIKi6Q_nDvZ&c=tDc9ajzR7CqGovm5HYR_KiiEKLnaKFBcMkOWp9lRR24k_i6WtBgqpg==&ch=kkTu4kunchZS5FHX20f2DNNWzjq-uJc6Lrm0OjsHJiR9o0nXwSYsYQ==


 

 

 


